
From: Sayce, Stephen  

Sent: 11 January 2016 09:55 
To: Tom Hatfield; Andrea OConnor 

Cc: Alan Young; John.Francis; Van, Rob 
Subject: MN2.49 Land South of Formby Industrial Estate 

 

Tom / Andrea 

 
  We consider the amended Flood Risk Assessment (Doc Ref 5146037/FRA/001 rev 
F3) to be acceptable in principle to inform the proposed allocation.  We therefore 
have no objection in principle to the proposed allocation of this site. 
 

Kind Regards  

   
Steve Sayce 
 
The Environment Agency  
Sustainable Places (Liverpool City Region) 
Richard Fairclough House  
Knutsford Road  
Latchford, Warrington  
Cheshire  
WA4 1HT  
 
Email: stephen.sayce 
Team email: SPPlanning.RFH@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
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